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EDITORôS NOTE 

 
The Editorial Team is proud to present the fifth issue of the WILLAMETTE UNIVERSITY 

ENVIRONMENTAL LAW JOURNAL.  I want to thank the authors for contributing two equally 

compelling articles addressing two decidedly different corners of environmental law.  I 

also want to thank the editorial staff members, new and returning, for their interest in and 

commitment to the Journal.  This issue has been a true team effort.  We hope that our 

readers find this issue a valuable legal resource.  

 

Christopher Chellis 

2016-2017 Editor in Chief  
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